
 

 

 

 

 

4/11/24 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Next week is National Science week. St John Bosco Community College will run a 

variety of Scientific events in school and will attend events in UL during this week. 

This will be packed with memorable large-scale demos, explaining how nerve cells 

communicate and then use that understanding to control someone’s movements! 

Along the way we investigate what this tells us about how we learn, helping 

students understand their brains better, and learn how to make the most of them 

On Thursday 14th November, second year students will attend “Hack Your Brain”. 

Tickets are free to this event however students do need to pay for transport to and 

from UL. The cost of travel is 10 Euro per student, payable on way to pay by 

Tuesday 12th November latest. Students are asked to bring a packed lunch. 

Students will leave school at 11.30am and return in time for the bus home. 

Kind Regards 

Margaret Walsh 

Science Teacher 

 


